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During the public hearing, we heard many parents and professionals advocating for teaching valtoco and basquimi. I urge you to consider having unlicenced personel administer these emergency medications after being taught rather than delegated to. I think that it is very important IF we have delegation of emergency medications to be very clear that the medication is being administered on the nurse's license and that the school nurse has to be in agreement with each part of the plan both in the law and in clear statements from DPH and DESE. The pressure on school nurses will be enormous.
If a school nurse delegates medications, they need to be on call. Given the amount of extracurriculars, this on call coverage would be long hours and 7 days a week. Please allow teaching/emergency plans rather than delegation of these emergency medications for students with diabetes and seizures so that we can retain experienced school nurses. I am concerned about the turnover of school nurses who are already burned out if this liability is placed upon them.

All the best, Susannah

Susannah Hann, MEd, BSN, RN, NCSN Director of Health Services
Needham Public Schools Pronouns She/Her/Hers


ATTENTION: If you speak a language other than English, language assistance services are available to you free of charge. Contact your child’s school for assistance.
Chinese (Simplified): 请注意：如果您的母语不是英语，我们将免费提供您语言辅助服务 如需协助，请与您孩子 的学校联系
Spanish: ATENCION: Si usted habla un idioma que no sea el inglés, hay servicios de asistencia lingüística disponibles gratis.
Contacte la escuela de su hijo para asistencia.
Russian: ВНИМАНИЕ: Если вы не говорите на английском языке, для вас доступны бесплатные языковые сервисы на вашем языке. Обратитесь за помощью в школу, в которой учится ваш ребенок.
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